
Dear Dave, 
 
I write this letter to provide my full recommendation of Country House Restaurant. In my 
six years working with Country House as St. Laurence’s food service provider, we have 
developed an incredible partnership that has allowed for both their company and our 
school to grow together. 
 
The customer service we receive from Country House is second to none. On a personal 
level, every Country House employee I have worked with has been cooperative, friendly 
and has put our best interest – including financially – above all. They have been great for 
our team to work with, and they have always been amazing with our students and faculty. 
 
On a professional level, Country House is always looking out for ways that we can grow as a 
school – whether it was implementing a card-scanning payment program, or consistently 
providing us updated reports to ensure transparency. Their willingness to help cater our 
outside events has also been a huge benefit – whether the event is casual or formal, 
Country House has a multitude of options to fulfill our needs. 
 
Above all, the food that Country House provides is excellent. While they go above and 
beyond from a customer service standpoint, it’d mean nothing without a quality product. 
The food is fresh and homemade, and you can tell that it stands out from your typical 
cafeteria offerings. Even though we are a high school, we serve more than just teenagers; 
however no matter who we are serving food to, we know that they will be satisfied when 
we are serving something from Country House. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joseph A. Martinez ‘99 
President, St. Laurence High School  
 
 


